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NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE OF FINAL CONSIDERATION OF PETITIONS HEARING 
 

On May 10, 2022, the California Fish and Game Commission (Commission) provided notice of 
its scheduled final consideration of petitions to list western Joshua tree (Yucca brevifolia) as a 
threatened species and Milo Baker’s lupine (Lupinus milo-bakeri) as an endangered species 
for its June 15-16, 2022 meeting. Consideration of the petitions, previously scheduled on 
Thursday, June 16, is now scheduled to take place Wednesday, June 15. 

Consideration of the petitions will be heard at the California Department of Transportation 
Building, Conference Room 1.040A,B,C, 100 S. Main Street, Los Angeles, California, and the 
Trinidad Rancheria Administrative Office Conference Room, 1 Cher-Ae Lane, Trinidad, 
California. Members of the public may participate in person or via webinar/teleconference. 
Instructions for participation in the by teleconference will be posted at www.fgc.ca.gov in 
advance of the meeting or may be obtained by calling 916-653-4899. 

Please see the agenda meeting agenda for additional details. The agenda of the June 15-16, 
2022 meeting, and the agendas and video archive of previous meetings where actions were 
taken on western Joshua tree and Milo Baker’s lupine are available online at 
http://www.fgc.ca.gov/meetings/.  

Pursuant to the provisions of Fish and Game Code, sections 2075 and 2075.5, the 
Commission will consider the petitions and all other information in the records before the 
Commission to determine whether listing western Joshua tree as threatened and Milo Baker’s 
lupine as an endangered species is warranted. 

The petitions, the California Department of Fish and Wildlife’s evaluation reports, and other 
information in the records before the Commission are posted on the Commission website at 
https://fgc.ca.gov/CESA.  
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